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November 27, 2024
Notice

Beware of any fraud regarding sale /transfer of securities of NSDL

It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous persons are fraudulently representing
that they hold equity shares or cumulative convertible preference shares of National
Securities Depository Limited (“NSDL”). Further, they are soliciting to sell these shares
and have made false representations and shared emails purportedly sent by the former
Company Secretary of NSDL. |

This is to inform to the public at the large that NSDL has not issued any cumulative
convertible preference shares to any person and the email purportedly sent by the named
Company Secretary has ceased to be the Company Secretary of NSDL w.e.f. February 05,
2024.

While we are in process to take necessary legal action against such persons, we urge our
investors, stakeholders and public at large to be cautious and vigilant in this regard and
be wary of such unscrupulous person(s) and/or entity(s) and exercise necessary due
diligence while purchasing or acquiring any securities of NSDL.

For National Securities Depository Limited
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Alen Ferns
Company Secretary
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